McClenagan, Laura

From: Paula Rhude <isrhude@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 04, 2022 5:32 PM

To: Planning Clerk

Subject: Comment on North McKay Ranch Project, Agenda Item F.1
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Flag Status: Completed

In my opinion the Planning Commission should take into account the comments and suggestions of CRTP, HCAOG, and
RCEA.

No more business and building as we have always done it!

Eureka needs to step up and do it’s part to decrease global warming . Eureka needs to stick to it’s own planning
guidelines.

Thank you,

Paula Rhude, 234 Clark Street, Eureka



